From: suzanne Lurie <}5GNGNGNEEEE
Sent: 10 August 2015 14:08

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application 2015/3969/P

| am the owner of Flat 2 41 Lithos Road. | have just been advised by the owner of Flat 1 that a
planning application has been made by the owner of Flat 3 for 4 roof lights.

Please note that the planning process has not been followed as | have not received notification. |
object to this application and wish you to extend the consultation period.

Please confirm this will be done. | look forward to hearing from you.

Suzanne Lurie



